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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 292 increases the required frequency of serological testing for syphilis by requiring an 

attending physician to take a sample of blood from a pregnant woman at the time of the first 

prenatal visit, between 28 and 32 weeks of gestation, and at the time of delivery. Additionally, 

the physician must take a blood sample for testing at the occurrence of a miscarriage or stillbirth. 
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